
Term 4, Week 1  12th October 2016 

Quality education in a caring environment  

Principal’s Report 
Welcome back to Term 4 to what should be a very 
busy and productive term for all students. Hopefully all 
students have relaxed and are ready to engage in some 
exciting learning opportunities for the remainder of 
2016. 
School Uniform 
The weather has been warming up (although still 
changeable) and students should now be wearing their 
full summer uniform including black school shoes for 
both boys and girls. Please make sure that your child is 
dressed neatly and tidily at all times. Students are 
reminded to wear the correct school, sun-safe hats at 
all times during play. School hats are for sale at the 
front office for $10 if your student needs a new hat. 
The rule is no school-hat; you must play under the 
sheltered areas. 
School Photos 
School photos will be taken next Tuesday (18th 
October). Please ensure that students are dressed in 
their full summer school uniform. Parents who wish to 
purchase school photos are to return their envelopes 
to school by this date. 
P&C 
Please be reminded that the next P&C meeting will be 
held tomorrow, 13th October in the school staffroom, 
commencing at 3:30pm. The P&C has much on their 
agenda for this meeting and welcome any new parents 
to be in attendance.  

Breakfast Club 
Just a reminder a free breakfast program runs every 
morning in the school kitchen. Any student who would 
like to access this program is asked to be at school 
between the times of 8:45am and 9:00am where a 
healthy breakfast will be served. Research shows that 
students concentrate better in the classroom after 
eating a good, healthy breakfast in the morning. 
Calendar 
A calendar of events for this term is enclosed in this 
newsletter. It is a ten week term with students 
finishing their school year on Friday 16th December. 
Please note the important dates such as Presentation 
Day (13th December), Swimming School (28th 

November – 9th December) and Year 6 Farewell (7th 
December). Our first assembly will be held this Friday. 
Swimming School 
Swimming School will be offered to all students this 
term and we thank the P&C for helping to subsidise 
this wonderful program for our students.   
 
Have an enjoyable term! 
 
Carol Oataway 
Principal 

“Flourish to the end” 

Hay Public School 
Phone  02 6993 1270 
Fax   02 6993 1779 
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Hay Happenings 
Email—hay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Web Site www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

K-6 
Assembly 

14th October 
12pm 

School Hall 
All Welcome 

SCHOOL 
RULES 

I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 

Kindergarten Excursion-Last Term 
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School Rule Awards 
I can do my best   Chelsea Cox 3/4R 

I can be in the right place Layne Gleeson KS 

I can respect all people  Kirby Pingiaro 2/3S 

I can respect all property          Marlee McPhellamy 5/6P 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stage 2 and 3 News 
Stage 3 Excursion : Bendigo / Ballarat 
The Stage 3 excursion is fast approaching :Week 3 , 
Wednesday 26th October – Friday 28th 
October. Students will meet next week to finalise 
arrangements and receive their final itinerary.  
Conduct : As this excursion is a school activity 
please note the following guidelines for student 
behaviour 
 Students are required to show respect and 

courtesy at all times and behave in a responsible 
manner. 

 Normal school rules apply in relation to 
behaviour. 

 Students are to stay in their designated groups at 
all times 

 Respect and proper attention are to be shown 
at all venues 

 
 

If students bring money with them, they must keep it 
with them at all times and not exceed the 
recommended amount. 
Please inform the school if your child’s dietary 
requirements or medical history has changed since 
submitting their permission note. This information is 
vital in ensuring all students’ needs are catered for and 
that staff are aware of any issues prior to the 
excursion.  
It is not acceptable to inform staff on the 
morning of departure. 
 Please note:  Children who have had, or are on a red 
monitoring card during Semester Two will be 
ineligible to participate. Any student on a blue 
monitoring card at the time of excursion will also be 
excluded.  
 Students participating in excursions are expected to 
adhere to the school rules at all times and to represent 
their school with pride. 
Parliament Fundraiser 
This term Parliament will be raffling an ipad Air. All 
money raised will go towards the Year 6 gift to the 
school. This week all families will receive a raffle book 
with tickets costing $2. The raffle will be drawn at the 
K-6 Assembly Week 7. Please return all sold raffle 
books to the front office. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

KS  Marley Sorenson  

K/1Z  Paigan Gee 

1/2B  Emily Shea 

2/3S  Clare Lauer 

3/4R  Jarome Cooper 

4/5H  Glory Nauer 

5/6CC  Denzie Pascoe 

5/6P  Lily Masters 

UNSW Competition Awards 

PARENT ONLINE PAYMENTS 
Hay Public School no longer accepts payment via 
direct credit. All payments must now be made 
through the Hay Public School website and follow the 
prompts for new payment options.  
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School Banking Day  
 
Don’t forget that Monday is School Banking day. 
Students should bring in their weekly deposit to the 
front office first thing in the morning. 

DONATION FOR CLOTHING POOL. 

Donations of summer uniforms are urgently needed for our 
clothing pool. 
Families urgently require:- 

 Summer Dresses 

 Grey Shorts 

 Blue Shirts 

 Sport T-Shirts 
 

Your donations would be greatly appreciated.  

FREE  SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC  

AT COMMUNITY HEALTH 
PH: 1800 450 046 

 

   

Coming Events/ Sporting Dates 
 

13th Oct P&C Meeting 

14th Oct   Assembly 

18th Oct School Photos 

19/20th Oct NSWPSSA Athletics - Homebush 

25th Oct Sporting Achievement Civic  

  Reception (4pm) 

26-28th Oct Stage 3 excursion - Bendigo/Ballarat 

28th Oct Grandparents’ Day 

2nd Nov HWMHS Year 6 Transition 

4th Nov Riverina Rep Photo-Deniliquin 

9th Nov HWMHS Year 6 Transition Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NSWPSSA Athletics Championships 
Congratulations to Jack Headon (Junior Boys 800m) 
and Jett Nawrotzky (11 Year Boys 800m) who have 
qualified for the State Athletics Carnival to be held at 
Homebush (Sydney) next week. Both finished third in 
their events at the Riverina Carnival held in Albury 
last term. Well done to Booligal Public School’s relay 
team who also qualified in the PP6 event. Good luck, 
everyone. 
Riverina Representative Photo 
Students who have represented our school in a 
Riverina team this year will have their photo taken in 
Deniliquin on Friday 4th November. They are:- 
Jack Headon – Swimming, Cross Country, Athletics 
Jim Houston – Swimming 
Ralph Robson – Swimming 
Christopher McGuirk – Swimming 
Ben Clark – Cross Country 
Jett Nawrotzky – Athletics 
Congratulations on an exceptional year. 
2 Hay FM 
Thanks to Mrs Houston, Darci Masters, Tom 
Christensen, Larissa Sorenson and Will Simpson for 
presenting our sports report on 2 Hay FM while I was 
on Long Service Leave. 

 

Pulse Youth Group 
 

For students in Year 6-12 
Resumes for Term 4  

Friday 21st October @ 7pm 
 

Hay Baptist Church of Hope 
Any enquiries please phone 

Ruth 0428 437 779 

FREE JUNIOR SQUASH 
DEVELOPMENT DAY 

SUNDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

10AM 

Hay Services Squash Courts 

 
We will have coaches on hand to help players 
develop their game. All levels are welcome, 
whether you have never played before or are 
looking to Improve your game.  
Racquets will be available for anyone who does not 
have one. Oliver racquets will also be available for 
purchase.  

Come along and enjoy a day of fun.  

FREE SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
Please contact Jane Weymouth 0400 880483 or 
Kevin Rosser 0474 044737 and get your name in  
before October 30th.  
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HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen List  

available  

on website 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE– HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL HATS 

Two sizes available 

$10.00 each 

Available front office 

Canteen Birthday Cup Cake 
Orders $25.00 

Hay Public School  —  Payment Coupon 
General Contribution Fee  $30.00 

Subject Fee    $25.00 

 

 

Stage 3 -Bendigo/Ballarat  $300.00 

Wednesday 26th October to Friday 28th October 

Name:____________________________________ 

Total Payment   $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 
or by Parents Online Payments on website 

******NEW PAYMENT DETAILS******* 
PARENTS ONLINE PAYMENTS 

PLEASE VISIT THE WEBSITE AND FOLLOW THE 
PROMPTS FOR NEW PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Did you know that you can make 
payments to your child’s school 

online? 
We have launched a new online payment portal linked to 
your school’s website to make it easier for you to pay for 
school related payments. This is a secure payment page 
hosted by Westpac which enables parents to pay online by 
using either VISA, MasterCard or debit card..  

What expenses can be paid online? 
Voluntary School Contributions 
Subject Contributions 
Excursions 
Sport 
Creative and Practical Arts 
Sales to Students 
Other 

When? 
This payment method is available now. 

How? 
Log onto School site at www.hay-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au Click on “Make a Payment” and 
follow the prompts to make a payment via Visa or 
MasterCard. 

Any students with pre-ordered lunches, who 
are absent from school, will need to contact 

the canteen on 6993 1270 to cancel their lunch 
order or charges will apply. 

The HPS front office have  
Stewart House  

high bounce balls for $3 each. 
Limited stock. 


